THE ROYAL HOSPITALS
MEDICAL ADMINISTRATION DEPARTMENT
1ST FLOOR - EAST WING

MEMORANDUM

FROM: Dr G A Murnaghan TO: The Undemnoted
Director of Medical Administration

REF:  A.49/95/43/] DATE: 4 June 1996

Re: Adam Strain (deceased),

I refer to previous correspondence regarding the above and I would confirm that a further
consultation has been arranged for Wednesday, 5th June, 1996 at 1.30 pm, in my office, King

Edward Building.

Prior to the meeting, I should be grateful if you would consider the attached correspondence
received today from Mr Brangam (dated 30 May 1996). I am enclosing copies of the reports
from Drs Sumner and Alexander for ease of reference.

We can then discuss these matters fully at the meeting.
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